
Student Life Newsletter

THIS WEEK IS SPIRIT WEEK! 
All NCC student activities are open to all NCC Students!

Week of April 4-8. 2022





It was a great week of Campus Activities!





We have rescheduled our Middle East lunch for Monday, April 11th. 
Reservations are required through our online reservation portal and payment is

accepted in our Business Office prior to your seating. Reservations can be made one
week prior to the lunch and you will receive a confirmation email and a reminder

email one day prior to the lunch. Tables are set for parties of four and smaller groups
will be seated together.

To make reservation go to the URL is http://www.nashuacc.edu/chef-table.
International Cuisine
Region: Middle East

Service Date: Monday, April 11th 



FIRST COURSE -set course
Mazza plate – an appetizer plate served with Stuffed Grape Leaves Dolmades, Baba

Ghannouj, pita and fresh vegetables.



SECOND COURSE – set course
Orange and Kalamata Olive salad with a lemon garlic vinaigrette



ENTRÉE – please select one:

Falafel – fried chickpeas served in a pita 
with a cucumber tomato salad and a tahini/yogurt dressing.



Cholent – Sabbath Stew a savory combination of turkey, vegetables



Lamb Kebobs a savory combination of ground lamb grilled on skewers



Entrees served with Tabouli a salad of bulgur wheat, chick peas, fresh mint and

tomatoes



DESSERT
Kataifi

Thank you for supporting our students! 

Culinary Lunch Rescheduled!



April is Sexual Assault Awareness MonthApril is Sexual Assault Awareness Month
The FREE USafeUS App will help give you tools to get out of an unsafe

situation, and information and resources to seek help. 





Starting this September, the Community College System of NH (CCSNH),
which includes NCC, will offer a Student Assistance Program (SAP) provided

by Kepro to provide students with access to free confidential Student
Counseling Services (SCS) by licensed mental health professionals in the local

area and other supports 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. 
The Student Assistance Program (SAP) provides students with online and

mobile access to information, resources, and referrals to enhance student’s
life and personal wellbeing. The program provides information and resources

on personal growth, emotional wellness, parenting, managing change, self-
assessments, online training modules, financial calculators, access to free

confidential Student Counseling Services (SCS), and legal and financial
consultations. From time to time, everyone experiences situations that affect
their general wellbeing. The SAP is a resource to help students be successful

at meeting their responsibilities and creating solutions that allow students to
be healthier, happier, and more productive. The SAP is a comprehensive

resource for students and their family. 
For more information, visit NCC’s Student Assistance Program webpage:

https://www.nashuacc.edu/student-assistance-program. For access, students
can call toll free 1-844-854-7281 or visit www.EAPHelplink.com and use the

company code: CCSNH.
Looking forward to a successful semester with all of you. Please do not

hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
Lizbeth Gonzalez

Vice President of Student and Community Affairs
Title IX Coordinator

603-578-8928
lgonzalez@ccsnh.edu 
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